Christine Havelka

Subject: FW: Licence Inspector Response - Short term rental Appeal- 1044 Belmont Ave

From: Sandra and Doug Fraser < Sent: February 24, 2021 5:22 PM

To: Christine Havelka <chavelka@victoria.ca>

Subject: Re: Licence Inspector Response - Short term rental Appeal- 1044 Belmont Ave

Dear Madams/Sirs,

We have read the Submission from the Licence Inspector denying our short term rental licence and do not contest any of the facts presented.

We just need to reiterate that we have operated as a licensed vacation rental since 2001, firstly as a Bed and Breakfast. But after I was diagnosed with celiac disease it became more and more difficult and injurious to my health to prepare daily breakfasts, so we adjusted the facilities so that guests could prepare their own.

We have always operated in good faith.

We trust you will continue to allow us to do so.

Yours sincerely,

Sandra and Douglas Fraser Sandra and Doug Fraser Tudor Cottage